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1. EDU allocations: No EDU’s were purchased during the month of May. 
 
2. Grease Receiving/Co-Generation Project: The grease digestion project is 

now underway. The supplier of the generator system is recommending 
upgrades to some of the control equipment for the system. However, Paul 
Cockrell has some reservations about the necessity of the upgrades. Paul 
will be present at the meeting to discuss his opinions and give a status 
report. In addition, Bruce and I met with Reno Rendering regarding the 
process of the grease receiving and proposed contract obligations.  

 
3. Annexation Request: On the upcoming agenda is the public hearing on the 

annexation request as discussed at the May meeting. 
 
4. NDOT/Martin Slough project: Bruce Scott and I met with Douglas County 

Engineer Mahmood Azad regarding the proposed expansion of the Martin 
Slough culvert beneath Hwy. 395, of which the work will be on MGSD 
property.   

 
 
 
 
 
Frank T. Johnson 
District Manager 
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